
Public Notice: Review of the 2025 Lee County Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 

Lee County, in collaboration with the City of Lexington, the City of Giddings, Lexington ISD, Dime 

Box ISD, and Giddings ISD, has completed a draft of the 2025 Lee County Multi-Jurisdictional 

Hazard Mitigation Plan Update. 

We invite the public to review the draft and provide feedback. Your input is valuable in helping us 

build a safer and more resilient community. 

To submit comments or suggestions, please contact: 

Gabe Ural at Gabe@lcmsinc.com 
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